
Reception News – Friday 26th July 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi everyone, 
 
This week we were inspired by our trip 
to Sealife and our recent author 
Giles Andreae to write our own clues 
for the creatures we spotted last week. 
We were so good at this!  
 
We have been halving this week. Mo 
the Mermaid needed our help. She 
wanted to go on an adventure but 
could only take half of her friends. 
So we have been helping her to work 
out half of different amounts. 
 

Show and Tell 
We loved hearing about a holiday to France and had lots of questions about 

the ferry. We enjoyed looking at a camera and posing for a photo! Heidi read 
her fortune from her fortune cookie. Finally, we looked at an exciting fairy 

book!  

Have a great weekend! 
 

The new Reception children have 
been to visit again this week. We 
were really good at looking after 
them and showing them all the 
things we can play with in our 

classroom  
 
Next week we will be going to visit 
Y1. We are really excited to see 
what it’s like. Miss Davies says we 
are so grown up now and ready 
to leave Reception! 

Thank you all for coming to watch us on Sports Day. We hope you enjoyed it. 

We were fantastic pirates and passed our pirate training  

Please make sure sun hats and water bottles are sent every day.  


